
MAYOR CHAIRMAN 

DAVID MARTIN GEORGE SESSA 

 
 

 
CITY OF STAMFORD 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

888 Washington Boulevard 

P.O. Box 10152 

Stamford, CT 06904-2152 

Telephone:  (203) 977-4016 
 

Minutes of Meeting on September 13, 2018 

 
 

The meeting began at 5:00 P.M. 
 

Board Members in attendance were: Chairman, George Sessa, Raymond W. Leyden, 

Larry Ginsberg, Richard Agatstein and Prisca Lin, Clerk 

 

The purpose of this meeting was to hear appeals on motor vehicles on a first come, first served basis. 

No appeal was filed during the open session. 

 

The Board discussed take a ways from the March hearings.  Suggestions for improvements were made 

and will be taken under advisement.   

 

The term of Board member Ralph Loglisci has expired and he has not as of yet been reappointed.  

Chairman Sessa will reach out to get this resolved. 

 

The board members have discussed and agreed upon the following dates for the Spring 2019 Board of 

Assessment Appeals: 

 

1. The Organizational meeting is tentatively scheduled for Monday, February 4, 2019. 

 

2. The hearings and deliberations will be held on the dates as follow: 

 

The week of March 11
th

 and March 18
th

 

(or the week of April 1
st
 and April 8

th
 if an extension is granted for the filing of the 2018 Grand List) 

Note: Hearings and/or deliberations may continue into the following week if needed. 

 
 

Mr. Richard Agatstein left at 7:45 P.M. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 P.M. 

 
Respectfully submitted: 

 

Prisca Lin, Clerk 


